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Q.  Table 4 [page 18] of the ESRA Report assumes all three Holyrood units were de-1 

rated based on Hydro’s Asset Management team recommendations. What is the 2 

Hydro’s expectation of any future de-ratings of these units prior to 2021? 3 

 4 

 5 

A. Based upon boiler tube data obtained in 2015, the completion of 2016 boiler tube 6 

replacement, and reduced rates of corrosion due to the use of low sulfur fuel, 7 

Hydro does not expect further de-rating of Holyrood units will be required prior to 8 

2021.  9 

 10 

If future boiler tube inspections and tube thickness analysis reveal corrosion rate 11 

trends that could impact the reliability of the boiler tubes then additional deratings 12 

may be required.  13 

 

 

  


